
 
From: mark runquist   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:55 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement, as modified with 
CPCNH’s recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

________________________________ 

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of the settlement agreement for this docket number supported by a 
broad coalition of members, including NH public utilities, the Office of Consumer 
Advocate, Clean Energy NH, the Conservation Law Foundation, Granite State Hydro 
Association, Standard Power, and Walmart, Inc. 

 

As a laggard compared to our peer New England States, I do not want us to fall further 
behind. 

 

Mark Runquist 

 

 

 


